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COVID-19
GUIDELINES

Welcome to all of our new and old Fun Bus families

We are excited to be back in the parks again and we look forward to catching up with 
everyone. We have implemented some changes to our program and we need everyone’s 
help to ensure the safety of everyone.

Sign in
On arrival please sign in. If someone at the session is diagnosed with an infectious disease, we can notify 
everyone. 

Keep your hands clean
Wash or sanitise your hands when you arrive at Fun Bus, regularly throughout the session and also at the 
end of the session [sanitiser is at the sign in table and bathrooms may be used for handwashing].

Cover your cough and sneeze
When you sneeze or cough into your elbow rather than your hands or into a tissue and then throw away the 
tissue and sanitise hands. 

Keep your distance
Parents/carers to maintain physical distancing of 1.5m from each other. Minimise contact with other family’s 
children. Please follow the signs, e.g. only two adults per mat.

Maintain clean toys and equipment
We have set up a cleaning station, which have a supply of have cleaning materials. Help yourself with 
wipes to clean toys before and after use. Parents/carers need to ensure they clean any items that their child 
may cough or sneeze on or put in or near their face.

Positive role model
Reinforce good hygiene by leading by example!

Bagot Community session
Bagot Community has limited space available, for more information please ring Jane on 0419031651. 

Stay at home
Please do not come along to the Fun Bus, if you or members of your household are feeling sick with cold or 
flu-like symptoms.

Must Do

Must Happen
Families to provide their own individual morning tea. No shared fruit.
Bring your own water bottle. We will supply a water cooler if you need to refill your bottle.
Story time will only happen if social distancing can be achieved. 

For further information, please call our Customer Service Centre on 8930 0556 or the
Fun Bus mobile on 0419 031 651. Follow us on our Friends of Fun Bus Facebook page.


